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Special notice about school bus grant funding:

Funding is still available for the purchase of new propane or CNG school buses, from
Ohio EPA’s Alternative Fuel Vehicle (AFV) grant program. Grants are open to applicants in
any Ohio county, and will cover 50% of the cost differential between a new propane or
CNG bus and the equivalent new diesel bus. Eligible applications are funded on a first-
come, first-served basis, and the grants are funded with state funds. This program does
not require the school district to decommission an old bus.

This grant funding is open to many different occupational fleets - so if you are interested in
applying and getting some of this funding, apply as soon as possible.  As indicated above,
it is first-come, first-served. 
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